Canterbury Estates Information Flyer

March 2011

- Spring is here! We are starting to have some nice days and some rainy days! If you have snow plow damage to report, you may call Erwin Stern, our city liaison at 451-9457.
- The Canterbury directory will be updated and printed this Spring. Please review the current directory for any changes. If you are a new neighbor please confirm how you would like your entry updated. Contact Phil Kopp at 913-663-5677.
- Please be prudent in your lawn care for the benefit of everyone. Mow to maintain
 appropriate height and use weed killer/fertilizer to keep lawns green, attractive and
 weed free. If you are uncertain about lawn care to keep out weeds, ask a neighbor or
 any Board member for advice.
- Reminder on Trash Policies in our neighborhood:
 - Trash/Recycling Storage & Collection: Trash, bags, containers, etc. need to be stored in the garage, or if stored outside, need to be screened from view from the front and sides of the property. This means no trash cans visibly left on the driveway or in front of the garage door. Trash/recycling is to be placed at the curb for collection no earlier than 24 hours prior to scheduled collection.
 - Empty trash/recycling containers are to be removed from the curb and placed back in storage (out of sight) after collection.
 - No glass is allowed in recycling.
- The Board will set the Spring garage sale for mid-May at our upcoming meeting.
- Please cleanup dog waste while walking the dogs.
- Home Security: A reminder to keep garage doors closed, cars locked and external lights illuminated.
- Compact Fluorescent light bulbs should be recycled at the Overland Park recycling center. The Globe brand has been determined to be a fire hazard and should be removed from service and recycled.
- Lead acid batteries can be recycled at Advance Auto Parts on 119th St.